
 
March 22, 2002

Whatcha Gonna Do?  

Partnership Lost 
Part Three 

 

Remember the ongoing saga of Designzit, Buildwell, and Selzum? Sellzum 
now claims, "Designzit stole my client. We agreed that she should keep the 
phone number, but I certainly expected her to forward any calls for us to our 
new numbers! The other day, I discovered Designzit is doing a project for 
my client, Deepaw Ketts. She stole my client! He called our old phone 
number looking for me, and now she is doing the project he was calling me 
to do!"  

Sellzum contacted the ASLA Ethics Committee complaining about the 
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"inappropriate and unethical action by Designzit."  

How do you feel? Was she violating our Code of Professional Ethics? Read 
the next issue to see how the unhappy former partners resolve their ongoing 
differences. To be continued . . .  

Editor's note: One of the objectives of the ASLA Ethics Committee is to educate 
members about the ASLA Code and Guidelines for Professional Conduct. The code 
contains important principles relating to duties to clients and to members of the Society. 
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